
Crisis Center to hold training classes starting March 15 

Written by Betsy Blevins
Friday, 18 March 2011 10:57 - 

March 10, 2011 - Family violence, sexual assault and emotional abuse affect everyone, not just
the specific victim. It effects our whole community, starting with the family and friends of the
victim and the family and friends of the perpetrator.

Please help us stop the abuse. Come join the Fannin County Family Crisis Center volunteer
training class. You can make a difference.

  

Class will be held at the Fannin County Family Crisis Center office located at 1201 E. 9th,
Building 6, 2nd floor. Class will be held each Tuesday starting March 15 from 6-8 p.m.

For more information or questions please call Barbara at 903-583-7694.
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